Serving Our Community Since 1910

April 20, 2004

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 4725

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Re: Mashell Telecom, Inc.’s 2003 Annual Report Filing &
Rainier Connect, Inc.’s 2003 Annual Report Filing

Dear Ms. Washburn:

We would like to request an extension in filing the 2003 Annual Report/2004 Regulatory Fees for Mashell
Telecom, Inc. and Rainier Connect, Inc. due to the fact that our 2003 audited financial records will not be
available until mid-May. Therefore we request a one-month extension on the reporting date to June 1.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at 360-832-4332.

Sincerely,

Judy McKass
Accountant

www.rainierconnect.com
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